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July	2023																																																																																																																																																																												

WRLL	participated	in	Fiesta	del	Sol	Street	Festival,	which	took	place	the	last	four	days	of	July	2023.		
During	those	four	days,	the	station	interacted	with	event	attendees	and	distributed	information	
regarding	the	station	issues	important	to	Chicago’s	Latino	community.		Those	topics	include	health,	
education,	housing	and	business	development.	

	

August	2023	

Fernando	Jaramillo	interviewed	Cook	county	T.	Preckwinkle	on	topics	important	to	the	residents	of	Cook	
County	such	as	property	taxes,	health	care	and	migration	issues.	

	

September	2023																																																																																																																																																																																																				

During	September	2023,	WRLL	1450	AM	and	its	hosts	celebrated	Hispanic	Heritage	Month	by	
interviewing	various	members	of	the	Latino	community	on	topics	such	as	education,	housing,	small	
business,	and	migration	challenges.	

	
In	addition,	interview	was	conducted	with	Cook	County	President	T.	Preckwinkle	on	topics	important	to	
the	residents	of	the	City	of	Chicago	and	Cook	County.	
					


